
  

 

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
Level 31 4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, Parramatta 2150 
landuse.enquiries@dpie.nsw.gov.au  ABN: 20 770 707 468 

 
OUT21/12414 
 
Mandana Mazaheri  
Planning and Assessment Group 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
mandana.mazaheri@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
Dear Ms Mazaheri 
 

Rasp Mine Modification 6 - New Tailing Storage Facility (MP07_0018-Mod-6) 
Modification Report 

 
I refer to your email of 3 September 2021 to the Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment (DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the 
above matter. 

This modification request is to allow for the co-placement of tailings with excess waste rock from 
underground mining into Kintore Pit as Tailings Storage Facility 3 (TSF3) is critical to the continuation 
of mining operation. 
 

The following recommendation is provided by NRAR. 
 

Post Approval 

 The Site Water Management Plan should be updated to reflect relocated and additional water 
management infrastructure and include monitoring, metering and management measures to 
report on water take (exempt and licenseable), and to address potential impacts to water 
sources due to the development 

 
Any further referrals to DPIE Water and NRAR can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpie.nsw.gov.au. or to the following coordinating officer within DPIE Water:  
 
Alistair Drew, A/Senior Project Officer- email: alistair.drew@dpie.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Liz Rogers 
Manager, Assessments, Knowledge Division 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment: Water 
20 September 2021 
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